January 16, 197!

Jeremiah Stamler, M. D.

Executive Director

Ckicago Health Research Foundation
Chicago Cigic Center, Room LL 139
Chicago, Illinois 60602

Dear Jerry:

In addition to Bill Kannel, who would be a great addition to the Gothenburg
Seminar faculty, we should have Fred Epstein back this year don't you think?

Moreover Lew January is the new head of the International Affairs
Committee of AHA. If we are going to have any bigwigs he should be one,
preferabily as a slieat observer.

Would it het be useful to have you, Ancel and Lars Carlson on a panel
to discuss hy erlipidemias and to expcse the problem their classification
and tailored treatments pose to coronary , revention?

Incidenthfly, I would be quite willing to yield "my place' to Blll or Fred.
I don't consider myself a "stimilating" pedagogue, and I will have a rough
schedule in August and Sepgtember.

Regards,

Henry Blackburan, M. D,
Vieiting Professor

HE/re
Dictated from Geneva

c.c. G. Rose, J. Morris, A. Keys

P.S. to Stamler--Personal and Confidential: I spent an evening with Lars
Carlson this week at our Swiss resort. He indicated Werko may return to
Stokkholm. This severely jeoparilizes Tibblin's programs, as he seems to have
antagonized most everyone else in Sweden. So it's a good moment for the

seminar to be in Gothenburg. Be sure to clear quietly with Werko which Swedes
should be invited, especially on Biork.



